
 

 

 

  

26th February 2021 

 

Dear All, 

 

Well, another half term in lockdown and remote learning survived! Hope you 

are all doing well and staying safe and healthy. 

We want to say a massive massive “THANK YOU” for all your efforts in selling 

raffle tickets for the Christmas raffle. We managed to make an astonishing 

£1858.67! 

As we won’t be able to have an Easter Egg Hunt this year please find attached 

details for the Easter Eggstravaganza – we look forward to seeing all your 

entries! 

Thank you as always for your support and we are looking forward to doing 

some family events as soon as we are able to. 

 

Ibstone School PTA 

 

 


